

Dear Friends of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County,

We are pleased to report that we are kicking off the new year with our next home construction project!





On a lot adjacent to a Habitat for Humanity home completed several years ago, permits have been secured, the land has been cleared and foundation work will begin in the next few weeks. Our volunteer crew is excited to get back to work!

The reality for another Louisa County family to participate in the construction of "a place to call home" is now progressing. 2021 will be the year the family is going to finally achieve their goal of homeownership.

As always, providing this opportunity to a family would not be possible without the support of the Louisa County community as well as others in Virginia and beyond. Whether volunteers, businesses, contractors, churches, foundations or donors, every contribution of time, materials, services, and financial support help us achieve the mission of providing a hand up to those in need.

We greatly appreciate your contributions that make these activities possible.

To those who have donated before, please stand with us again. To others who support the idea that "Everybody deserves a safe, affordable place to live", consider donating today. To the businesses, churches and community organizations who have stood with us before or are interested in joining the mission to provide "A hand up, not a hand out", invest in our work with a donation.

Thank you for being a part of this mission.

The Volunteers of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County

Give the Gift of Home Today

DONATE NOW





|NPO_NAME|
|NPO_ADDRESS|
www.hfhlouisa.org
contact@hfhlouisa.org
(540) 967-0486
Email not displaying correctly?
View it in your browser
Unsubscribe



